
Announcements for Friday, February 19, 2021 

 

❖ GSA meetings have been temporarily moved to Room 955. Meetings are every Friday 

morning from 8:45 to 9:15. Please see Ms. Cassada for more information or check the 

club Schoology page. 

 

❖ There are a lot of virtual college visits scheduled for Bartram students only.  Please visit 

the calendar section of the “School Counseling for BTHS Students” schoology group for 

details. 

 

❖ Please help stock the food pantry for families in need here at BTHS by purchasing 

various food items like granola bars, cracker packs, fruit cups, mac n cheese cups, ramen 

noodle cups, and bottled water.  Please see flyers around campus for more details.  2 

service hours for every $10 worth; make sure to include your receipt!  Drop off items to 

main office, Room 925, or Portable 13. 

 

❖ February is American Heart Month and the BT Heart club is hosting “Heart Healthy 

Bingo” to promote increased activity and to bring awareness to the importance of 

making healthy choices each and every day. Students have an opportunity to complete a 

BINGO board during the month of February in order to earn community service hours 

and prizes. Pick up your BINGO board at the 9th grade reception desk or find it on the 

club Instagram page @BTHEARTCLUB. Staff members can also participate to win prizes. 


